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John Holland will continue construction of the new 
Hamilton Street bridge in August. These works 
require long-term temporary traffic changes. 

Work being done 
• Construction of the new Shared Use Path (SUP) 

adjacent to the existing bridge 
• Utility relocations and connections 
• Demolition of 49 Ferguson Street 
• Approved tree and vegetation removal. 

What can I expect? 
• Works 7am-6pm Monday to Friday and 7am-

1pm Saturdays 
• Round-the-clock and night works will occur 

intermittently in August. Impacted residents 
will be notified 

• Long-term temporary traffic changes will 
continue, including shuttle flow across Hamilton 
Street bridge 

• Single lane shuttle flow will be transferred to the 
new SUP section of the Hamilton Street bridge, 
when completed 

• Traffic management, reduced road speeds and 
vehicle and pedestrian detours 

• Residents impacted by interruptions to property 
services from utility relocation works will be 
notified by the service provider 

• Nearby residents may experience some noise 
and vibration. 

Machinery used 
Non-destructive digging truck, excavators, tipper 
trucks, cranes, piling rigs, compaction rollers, 
loaders, graders, concrete trucks, delivery truck and 

trailers, rollers, workers using hand tools, traffic 
management equipment, and survey equipment. 

How we're managing impacts  
• Traffic management and reduced road speeds 
• Wayfinding signage along detours 
• Environmental controls will be in place 
• An arborist and qualified wildlife handler will 

assess all trees before removal. 

Cancellation or extension of works 
Works can sometimes take longer than anticipated or 
be cancelled at short notice and rescheduled. Should 
this occur, impacted residents will be notified. 

Talk to the team  
For enquiries, phone 1800 732 761, email 
inlandrailvic@inlandrail.com.au or visit our pop-up on 
Wednesdays, between 10am-1pm.  
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Inland Rail works in Broadford 
Inland Rail works are occurring at other 
locations in Broadford. Scan for more 
information on works taking place at 
other areas. 
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